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Hello,

Will Google use its own shuttles to transport its employees, or will VTA expand its bus
service to provide for the transportation needs of Google employees and all residents in the
area?  We are in dire need of improved and expanded bus service, but it
won't happen if
Google only takes care of its own and relieves the VTA of its responsibility to provide fast and
reliable transportation options.

Thank you,

Marcia Cohen Zakai
 

 


